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We would like to invite all our Parents and Carers to our school to visit your child’s classroom and 

spend some time in school. This will be an informal drop-in to enable you to see your child’s classroom, 

your child’s work and our school environment. Due to the Pandemic many of you have not been into 

school for a long time and some of you have never had this opportunity.  

If there is anything specific you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher, please contact them separately. 

 

 

 Visit our 
classroom! 

Monday 4th July 2022 (3:20pm – 5:00pm) 

Refreshments 
available 

Opportunity to purchase 
uniform items with our new 

logo! 

Online Safety 
information 


